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ANGUIllA FINANCIAL SERVICES COMMISSION 

FROM THE OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR 
GH/lh 

Via: Email 

25	 February 2015 

Dear Service Provider, 

Re: GuideJines for Submission of AppJications for Licensing ("Guidelines") 

The attached Guidelines are a revision of the "Licensing Process" guidelines posted on the 
Commission's website on 24 July 2008. 

The Guidelines provide more comprehensive guidance to applicants to assist them to meet the 
Commission's licensing requirements. The Guidelines also are intended to increase the 
efficiency of our procedures while providing a more cost effective process for applicants. In 
particular, the Commission 

•	 is encouraging electronic submission of applications and follow up correspondence, 
which should not only speed processing times but also eliminate courier costs; and 

•	 no longer requires the filing of reference letters, other than a bank reference. 

Yours sincerely, 

~IT~V~~;.ctor 
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